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BETREFF  „Digital Administration and Cyber Security“ at the German Federal University of Applied Ad-

ministrative Sciences 
HIER  Visit request 

   
   

 

Dear Sir or Madam, Dear Mr. Espenberg, 

 

we are writing on behalf of a group of government officials studying at the Federal University 

of Applied Administrative Sciences in Brühl/Germany. In our major "Digital Administration 

and Cyber Security ", we are prepared to work in different governmental agencies. 

 

From September 9th until September 13th, 2024, a group of 11 students, accompanied by one 

professor, will be travelling to Tallinn for a week-long field trip.  

 

We are keenly interested in visiting the Naval Training Establishment Miinisadama 4 to gain 

insights into the strategies and innovative work being performed in the field of information 

technology. 

 

Furthermore, we are passionate about advancing our knowledge and skills in IT and learning 

about the technological advancements and digital systems employed at your agency. 

 

We would greatly benefit from the opportunity to visit your facilities, interact with your team, 

and possibly engage in a brief discussion. 

 

We believe that observing the practical applications and cutting-edge research conducted at 

your esteemed institution will greatly enhance our educational experience and allow us to 

form international connections. 

 

Please let us know if such a visit is possible. 

Naval Training Establishment Miinisadama 4 
 
via email: 
navyhq@mil.ee 
aleksander.espenberg@mil.ee 
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For further questions, we are at your disposal. 

 

 

Thank you for your attention and your kind cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

 

Alessandro Schubert 

Anmaar Mahmood 


